
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Council reviewed its Payment of Expenses and Provision of Facilities to Councillors Policy at its 
June meeting and resolved to place it on public exhibition for comment. 

This document is accessible via Council’s website by going to ‘Tenders/Public Exhibition 
Information’ and public comment is invited. This policy can also be viewed at Council’s Office; 
84 Parkes Street Temora, during business hours. 

Subject to consideration of submissions received, Council will adopt the revised policy at its 
meeting on 25 August 2016.  

Submissions addressed to the undersigned will be received until Wednesday 27 July 2016 and 
should be marked “Submission - Councillor Expenses Policy”. 

Phillip Rudd PO Box 220 
General Manager TEMORA NSW 2666 


